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18/03/2020  15:40:372020/1201/T SUPPRT Vicki Harding I am writing in support of the felling of this ash tree. It has visible ganoderma bracket fungus at its base so 

could have rotted away the structural roots holding the tree into the ground that ganoderma is well known for.  

This tree is potentially very dangerous.  It may not fall for many years, but with so many 'targets' nearby it is 

not worth risking it. 

The arboriculturalist makes a solid case for its removal.

The great thing is the owners plan to plant several fruit trees in its place.  Let's get started on new trees for the 

next generation now; we mustn't hang about with this tree and delay new healthy trees going in in its place. 

Vicki Harding, Society Tree Officer, Heath & Hampstead Society
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